
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI) 
VA251-15-B-0305 

 

 
TO: Contracting Specialist Sonny S. Earls 
 Sonny.Earls@va.gov 

 
 
RFI NO.: DATE: 5/28/2015 REFERENCE: 
REPLY NEEDED BY:  Kim Yager 

   
INFORMATION NEEDED: 
 
 
Are blueprints currently posted at 8.5x11 the proper full size documents? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
REPLY: 
 
 

The drawings are intended to be printed on 30”x42” paper, per VA Standard.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
REPLY FROM: Sonny S. Earls 
 

DATE:  6-10-2015 

ATTACHMENTS: None COPY TO: www.FBO.gov & VA Engineering 

PROJECT NUMBER: 515-15-101 Please ensure that before submitting questions or requests for clarification 
that you thoroughly read the solicitation, specifications, drawings and other 
pertinent documents. When submitting questions on this project the 
Government requires contractors to specifically identify the specification 
and/or solicitation section(s) or drawing number(s) in reference to the 
question or request for clarification submitted. No question or request for 
clarification will be answered by the Government unless the above 
requirements are met.  Failure to comply may prevent the Government from 
responding in a timely manner. 

PROJECT TITLE: Construction Additional Fire Bay 
B25 

PROJECT LOCATION: Department of Veterans Affairs 
Battle Creek VA Medical Center 
5500 Armstrong Road 
Battle Creek, MI 49037 

SUBMITTED BY: Builders Echange of Kalamazoo City/State: Kalamazoo 

PHONE NO.: 269-349-2507 

http://www.fbo.gov/


 
 


